
 

 Shanghai Anviz Technology Co.,Ltd. 

Date: 12/18/2018  

Federal Communications Commission  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

The letter grants authorization for representative of Rosslare Enterprises Ltd to 

apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to Room 

905 12 Wang Tai Rd. Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong Kong, FCC ID: 2ARXG-T5, 

granted on 12/10/2018, The equipment is electrically identical.  

 

We are aware that Rosslare Enterprises Ltd intends to market the above 

referenced product under FCC ID: GCD-B8520  

 

The only change being the Applicant Name, Applicant address, Manufacturer, 

Manufacturer address, Product name, model name, Trademark, FCC ID and 

the label on the device. 

 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 

be representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Signature  

Name  Roy Luo 

Tel  021-54831112-811 

Fax 021-54831400 

Email luogaofeng@anviz.com 

  

 


